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Committee members present: John Soucy (BOS Rep), Byron Boyington, Roger Dulac, Adam 
Varney, Holly Ewing 

Others Present: Darlene Beaulieu, Town Manager 

 

Call to Order 

John Soucy called meeting to order at 5:02 P.M.   

Discussion on Last Meeting of 8/17/20 

Soucy states the following was discussed at the Sept 14th, 2020 meeting:  finalizing the punch 
card, changing from two year to one year card.  Construction debris will be added to the card.  
Residents will be able to be disposed of one load of construction debris at no cost.  Contractors 
will no longer be permitted to dispose at the Transfer Station, they must go to Auburn.  License 
plate # will be put on the punch card.  Land Lords are permitted to get stickers for tenants if 
they do not have a dumpster.  They will not get a punch card.   The license plate number will 
also be put on the sticker.  Residents who have homestead will get a punch card.  Punch Card 
will be a $3.00 fee.   

Fee Schedule 

Soucy asked Adam if he can review the fee schedule and put down the Town cost for Andy 
Valley to take away. 

Waste Oil 

Roger Dulac called on a clean burn building.  There would be a fee to dispose of motor oil.  
Soucy states that is something they need to discuss further and budget for.   

Brush 

Beaulieu states she spoke to a gentleman who will be removing the brush; he will chip it and 
remove it.  Once it is gone, the Town will no longer take brush. That area will be used for the 
placement of a shack. 
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Shack 

The shack will be a pre-inspection site at the Transfer Station.  The attendants will have hand 
held radios for communication back and forth.  

When residents come up to the gate their vehicle will be inspected and directed where to go.  
Contractors will be turned around.   

Soucy states they need to decide what size shack to have.  He doesn’t think they need anything 
too big.  Beaulieu suggests they go look around to see what other Towns have.  Adam states 
there needs to be a determination to where the shack will be placed because it may be too 
close to the land fill.  DEP approval may be needed. 

Other 

Soucy states it’s important to get notices out to the residents about the changes that will be 
happening, especially with the elimination of the brush and leaf pile.  Tires with rims will not be 
accepted.    

 

Meeting adjourned 5:56 

 
Respectfully submitted,     

 
 

Shannon Harrington      
Recording Secretary   

 

  

 

 

 

 


